Morning,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to the commencement of mandatory staff testing it is now vital that we collect testing data for the period of Thursday 23rd to Tuesday 28th December.
 
Due to the roll out of mandatory testing this data will be viewed by the senior leadership team and so completion by all establishments is required.
 
This is a change to the published reporting schedule over the Christmas period. The smart survey will open on the link below on Tuesday 28th  December at 12:00 until Wednesday 29th December 13:00.
 
SmartSurvey Link: https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/PrisonsTestingReport/
 
If resource issues mean that completion of the survey is difficult then please focus on the staff testing figures. These figures must be received on the smart survey. Prisoner data will be collected if you are able but the priority is full return for staff data. (If you can not complete prisoner data please 0 the boxes out and put a comment at the end of the survey).
 
Reminder- for your eligible staff number this is the number of staff that are at work and able to test. The accurate reporting of that figure enables us to present an accurate representation of your testing delivery. If staff are off that week for whatever reason please do not include them in your eligible figure.
 
Sorry for this unavoidable change to reporting and if you have any questions please contact Tor Wolfe or Andy Haslam.
 

